
 

 

Dear Editor,  

First, we would like to thank the reviews and the Journal for considering our study for its 

publication. We have submitted the paper with the corrections suggested. Here you could find 

the first page of the papers without PMID and DOI. 

Sincerely, 

 

Diego Enrico, MD 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


